
D17 Grant Program

The D17 Grant Program is provided to support beginner education 
and membership building. All D17 units are eligible to apply. The 
maximum grant award for a project will be $1000. Smaller amounts 
may be awarded. 

The grant request form should be completed and submitted to the 
Grant Chair, who will present it to the board for consideration.  It is 
the goal of the board to respond to grant requests as soon as 
possible.	 A vote will be taken at the board meeting following the final 
processing of information presented. Applicants will be notified of 
decisions through email.

A Unit may sponsor an individual teacher or volunteer. The financial 
situation of the Unit will be taken into consideration during the 
decision making process. If the Unit is strong financially they may 
consider sponsoring the project locally or co-sponsoring with the 
District.

Please do not apply for a grant for projects that have been completed. 
Plan ahead and apply for projects in the future. If you have applied for 
a grant in the past, please note that another application will not be 
considered until two years have elapsed since the last grant was 
awarded to the same unit.

For questions about the Grant Program, please contact your D17 
Representative or the Grant Chair.



D17 Grant Request 

2023

Project Name:

Contact Person:	 ACBL number:

Email address:	 Telephone #:

Unit Number:	 Unit President: 

District Representative:

Amount requested:

Brief description and date(s) of project:

How will you measure success:

Date of units last grant (if applicable):

Signatures

Grant Applicant:	 Date:

Unit President:	 Date:

District Representative:	 Date:

Please Note: A separate page can be used to itemize how funds will 
be spent and to provide additional project information if necessary.


